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Horsley, David 

From: Gillian Mackenzie [ .................... _C._£._d._e._._A._ ................... 

Sent: 04 October 2010 10:14 

To: Horsley, David 

Subject: Richards Inquest 

Research has revealed - yes there were complaints - upheld by investigation by Essex police and 

Avon and Somerset Constabulary - one detective inspector given two cautions and a second reprimanded 

after a misconduct tribunal. This of course is not the case with Hampshire Constabulary - my first complaint 

was suppressed until I went over the head of the Professional Standard office so a decision was not taken by 

the PCA for three years and in the other complaint the Police Officer was promoted and left the Police Force 

for the second time before the IPCC could make their decision. Their decision was not made due to the 
delays experienced trying to obtain an interview with Deputy Chief Constable Readhead (PCA) who then had 

to pass it over to the newly formed IPCC. Operational advice was hardly appropriate. Gillian M Mackenzie 

04/10/2010 


